
The Vaucluse
Newsletter 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

 

Week 10:

April 5th: Cross Country 

April 8th: Easter Hat Parade &
Easter Raffle 

April 8th: Last day of Term 1
 

 

Whats on at VPS  

*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for
dates and information on all school events 



The Principals Report

Dear Vaucluse Families,

We have loved meeting with families for our Parent-Teacher interviews
this week. These meetings have been very productive, enabling teachers
and families to work together to discuss your child’s academic and social
goals. We have enjoyed welcoming parents on-site for these meetings.
With a significant number of our parents still preferring to meet over
Zoom, this is an option we will continue to offer going forward.

We are continuing to manage Covid-19 in the school community. We
appreciate the heightened concerns heading into the school holidays.
This week we sent additional RATs home with your child. We are
continuing to manage a number of changes to staffing, as we have for
the entire term. We have been prepared for this and have been creative
with our solutions so far. We appreciate the support and understanding
you have given us.

Today I met with the developers, contractors and engineers etc, to have
an introductory meeting on site. Mark Bird, from the Department’s Asset
Management Unit, joined me. As a group we discussed the safety of our
school community. I expressed the importance of good communication
between all stakeholders. The team has a handover on Monday with
work to start during the holidays.

Next week, students have our cross-country carnival and Easter Hat
parade to look forward to. Let’s hope the weather cooperates. Our
creative STEAM teacher, Ms Vial has planned to make Easter hats during
lessons next week. However, if this is something you and your family
like to do together, please feel free. Thank you to everyone who has
donated to our Easter raffle. We have raised over $1000 in just two days!
Any donations will be gratefully accepted. Hampers will then be created
and a raffle drawn on the last day of school.
Stay safe!

Miss Allen





Harmony Day 2022



Our special visitors, Rabbi Kastel and his team from
Together for Humanity, came to speak to us on

Harmony Day. They shared different cultural
activities and discussed a variety of topics about

inclusion, empathy and intercultural understanding





Flood Relief Cupcake Stall 

Some of our wonderful year 6 girls got together on
Monday and held a cupcake stall to raise money for
the recent floods. They raised over $400 that will be

donated to St Vinnies Flood Relief. Amazing work girls!  



Last week, Jimmy our Chess Coach, proudly
presented Nicholas from 5/6S with his well deserved

chess trophy.

VPS STARS 

Last week, Ms Allen presented Jude from K-6K
with a Principals award for being a respectful

and hardworking student



Here are some more of our fantastic
Stage 3 Merit Award winners!

 Last week, Chiara from 5/6S was awarded both
Merit Awards & a Certificate of Achievement! 



This Week in KB

KB boys are enjoying learning to
write sentences










